
 

                                                                      **Traffic Advisory** 

 

Duval County, Fla. – Crews will be replacing an overhead sign panel on eastbound 

I-10 near the State Road 23 exit (First Coast Expressway) this date. While no lane 

closures are anticipated, motorists should anticipate delays due to the movement 

of equipment and workers. It is anticipated for the work to be completed later this 

afternoon. 

                                                            ### 

 


